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NOTIFICATION FOR FRESH AIEEA-PG-2018 in Kerala   

 
F.No.1(23)/2017-Exam Cell                            Dated the 11th September, 2018 

 
Addendum 

 

                Reference is invited to the Council’s Notification dated 10th September, 2018 
posted on ICAR website regarding holding of fresh AIEEA-PG-2018 in Kerala. It is 
clarified that all those candidates who had opted for Kerala centre are required to 
appear in the fresh examination scheduled for 16th September, 2018 irrespective of 
whether they had appeared in the examination in Kerala or outside Kerala.  
 

                                                                                       
Controller of Examinations (Agril. Edn.) 

 


